LIST OF EPS COMMITTED WORKERS WITH CCVI ISSUED 2019

No. Name Date of issuance
1 PENINOY PATRICK JOSHUA TRINIDAD 2019/08/19
2 CACABILOS ALFREDO JR VETERBO 2019/08/13
3 CALOYLOY GLENN MANOLOS 2019/08/14
4 YUMANG VICTOR JR MANANSALA 2019/08/14
5 SAMONTE ARJAY SILVA 2019/08/12
6 GUECO ALVIN LESSLEY OCAMPO 2019/08/13
7 BALLERA JAIME JR ESTANERO 2019/08/19
8 PAULE KENNEDY SANCHEZ 2019/08/12
9 ZALUN REMALYN PARALLAG 2019/08/20
10 PELOMINO WILMAR BORLADO 2019/08/13
11 GUTIERREZ NEIL ON-ONOD 2019/08/13

Concerned EPS-Committed workers must undergo medical examination only from accredited
clinics and to secure their medical certification. They are instructed to report immediately

to the Recruitment & Documentation Division, Government Placement Branch, Ground floor
POEA for submission of their valid medical (Pre-employment medical exam and tuberculosis test),

passport and other documentary requirements. The_Korean Embassy

has issued an instruction on the need to submit the NBI Clearance, valid

for three (3) months from date of issuance when applying for a Korean visa.

Please be advised that sixteen (16) Sincere workers were denied entry to Korea and sent back to the

Philippines on that same day due to passport forgery.

You are also reminded that the Ministry of Justice, Korea has installed fingerprint scanners
and face identification machines at 22 airports and harbors including the Incheon International
Airport, Gimhae International Airport and Incheon Port. The fingerprint scanning started on 1

September 2010 to prevent foreign nationals with forged identification from entering Korea.

Furthermore, the Korean government implemented in 27 November 2017, the new criteria for
issuance of CCVI. Under the new criteria, workers who stayed in Korea for more than five (5)
years using E-9 (non-professional employment) and E-10 (vessel crew) visa

categories can no longer enter Korea for employment purposes.

For clarification as to the above stated information, please call 722-1174/ 7221177

Government Placement Branch, POEA.

For information and guidance of all concerned.




